
 JAMES KENNEDY PUBLIC LIBRARY COSTUME SWAP 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Do you have new or gently used costumes, masks, or other related items that you no longer need? Please               
consider donating it to the JKPL Costume Swap!  Drop off your new or gently used items during library hours 
between September 14-27.   
 
Don’t forget to come back to the Swap on Saturday, September 28 from 10:00 am—2:00 pm 
and take home items you can use!  You do not need to donate to attend the Swap! 

DONATION GUIDELINES 
 

WE ACCEPT: 
 
• Costumes in all sizes 
• Masks in all sizes 
• Wigs, hairpieces 
• Costume Accessories of all kinds 
• Costume make-up (if unopened) 
 

 

WE CANNOT ACCEPT 

• Anything in need of repair 

• Anything that is missing pieces 

• Anything that stinks/smells, is moldy or dirty 

• Costume make-up that has been opened 

 


